Grindleford and Eyam Playgroup Preparing your child for a life of learning



www.GrindlefordAndEyamPlaygroup.org.uk



This term we have celebrated Chinese New Year. We practised our chopstick techniques, made Chinese lanterns and enjoyed learning about another culture.







In the last issue we mentioned the generous grant from the Eyam Book Barn which helped us purchase some new resources to support the children as they explored colours. These photos show the children enjoying some of these new items.

You can find out more about what we do by following us on Facebook.





The weather has kept us on our toes this term, we've had wind, rain, snow, beautiful sunshine and everything in between! Luckily, we're always ready for an adventure and have still been able to get out and about in the community to explore



At the end of April we will be completing admissions for the academic year beginning September 2019, please contact us on gepsupervisor@hotmail.com if you wish to apply for a place.

If you would like to know more about the playgroup come along and visit one of our mud kitchen toddler groups, every Friday morning 10.00-11.30 at the pavilion. £2.50 per child, snack included.





Dates for your diary:

Easter holiday club 17th, 24th and 26th April 9.00-1.00pm £25 per session (£15 for siblings). Forest school fun for everyone.

Party in the Pavilion 18th May, 3.30pm onwards
Tickets £5 per family (£8 on the gate)
A fun family event with music by Omega Jazz band. Food and drink will be available from Hoggarth's and the Eyam Brewery.

Keep checking our Facebook page for news of our **Summer holiday club**.